
 
 
 

The Legislative Audit Bureau makes 3 recommendations  
to the Department of Administration 

 
 
We recommend the Department of Administration: 
 
1. document how decisions were made to use discretionary funds for particular state programs 

(p. 24);  
 
2. include additional information on its Badger Bounceback website about supplemental federal 

funds, including plans for spending the remaining funds and how such plans change over time 
(p.26); and 
 

3. report to the Joint Legislative Audit Committee by February 17, 2023, on the status of its 
efforts to implement these recommendations.  
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